

MONTHLY COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES



**TOWNSVILLE
ROCKWHEELERS
MOUNTAIN BIKE CLUB**

Date: 04/06/2024
Location: 690-694 Ingham Rd, Bohle

Meeting open: 6:00pm
Meeting closed: 7:00pm

Attendees:

President – Michael Brosnan (MB)
Secretary – Kristy Kerrisk (KK)
Vice President – Greg Thomas (GT)
XC – Baily Devantier-Thomas (BT)
GE - Andrew Leitch (AL)
XC – Justin Short (JS)
Juniors – Damien Ryan (DR)
GE – Brendan Hewitt (BH)
Social Media - Andrew Fabbro (AF)

Apologies:

Justin McIntosh (JMc)
Kennie Deaner (KD)
Kayla Stroey (KS)
Register – Michael Dorrenboom (MD)
Grants - Brendon Mausolf (BM)
Social Rides – Dean Addison (DA)
Trail Care – Steven Giandon (SG)
Sponsorship – Aaron Power (AP)
DH - Ashley Galea (AG)
Technical - Grant Cooper (GC)

Previous meeting minutes

No changes or objections.

Motioned – MB, Seconded – KK, Status – Accepted

1 Secretary's report

- 1.1 Nothing to Report
- 1.2

2 Treasurer's report

- 2.1 Nothing to Report
- 2.2

3 President's report

- 3.1 World Trail Report – final changes being made by JCU should have back in next week
- 3.2
- 3.3

4 Land access

- 4.1 Nothing to report.

5 Trails care and Technical

- 5.1 Not present
- 5.2
- 5.3
- 5.4

MONTHLY COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES



6 Sponsorship

6.1 Nothing to Report

6.2

7 Registrar

7.1 Club membership 444

7.2

8 Club events and programs

Juniors & Family

8.1 Wednesday is going well new sign in working okay

8.2

8.3

Cross Country (XC)

8.4 Greg going through process of getting access to the dam – looking promising

8.5 Holding a gravel race HIGH RANGE CLASSIC bailey riding course to insure will suit 7th of Sept – did not get approval so looking to possibly hold 6/8 hour race at the DAM on this date

Suggest if approval to use we get a sign in book for club members who use the trail so we can show use

Downhill (DH)

8.6 Not present

8.7

8.8

Gravity enduro (GE)

8.8 Nothing raised

8.10

8.11

9 Timing

9.1 Damian Savis currently shown interest, needs more time in the program so will sit with Michael at next few events

10 Fundraising and grants

10.1 Brendon moving out of town happy to help till the end of the year

10.2 Two applications currently in process

MONTHLY COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES



10.3 Suggest that we will need a subgroup to apply for the larger grants for infrastructure etc. as to much work on one person

11 Media and pr

11.1 May members draw seems to be going well – 69 renewed and 31 new members

11.2 Cash back for new members who sign up and do the Push

12 Online comms

12.1 Nothing to report.

12.2

13 Social activities / rides

13.1 Not Present

13.2

13.3

14 Major events -

14.4

14.5

15 General business

15.1 Nothing raised

15.2

16 Attachments

16.1 NIL

17 Next meeting

17.1 Tuesday 2nd July